
WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

SAVE THE
DATE FOR
RECITALS!

April 10th - 16th 2023 

Welcome To Our Circus
Recital is coming, and
students will have the
opportunity to perform for
their families! Be on the
lookout this month for
handouts and emails
containing specific
details for your child's
performance experience!

Read More

May 15: Dress rehearsal 4-7pm,
required, Desert Ridge High School

May 16: Dress rehearsal 4-7pm,
required, Desert Ridge High School

May 20: “Welcome To Our Circus”
Recital, Desert Ridge High School

"GOOD LUCK" ADS ARE DUE ON APRIL 22ND!

Each ad is $5 per 15 words.

Read More

https://8countdancestudio.com/welcome-to-our-circus-recital/
https://8countdancestudio.com/welcome-to-our-circus-recital/


RECITAL PRESALE TICKETS ARE ON
SALE STARTING APRIL 15TH AT 9AM!

Presale Tickets thru May 13th (11:59pm)
- $18/ ticket

May 14th (12am) thru the date of
the recital (May 20th) - $23/ ticket

 Ticket sales will close one hour before
recital time.

All tickets will be sold online.

SUMMER CLASSES/CAMPS

Read More

Now open for current Spring families and will open to the
public starting April 15th.

Follow Our Social Media
8countdance_az
8countdanceAZ

Read More

We are making some changes!
DanceStudio-Pro (DSP) will include a parent portal, access to
registration, communication capabilities with teachers, and
payment processing
Registration will switch over starting for Summer classes
Any payments for current Spring class students will be
processed through JackRabbit unless otherwise specified
Access to JackRabbit will no longer be available to parents as
of May 31st
More information about DSP will be coming soon VIA EMAIL.

NEW PARENT PORTAL AND
 REGISTRATION INFORMATION

https://8countdancestudio.com/classes-registration/
https://8countdancestudio.com/welcome-to-our-circus-recital/

